
EXCEL PRESCHOOL 
ANNOUNCMENT FOR 

 HILL AND PLAIN SCHOOL: 
 
 

 
WE ARE STILL ACCEPTING 3-YEAR OLD 
PRESCHOOL APPLICATIONS FOR THE 

 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
New Milford Public Schools is currently accepting applications for the 
EXCEL (Experiential Center for Early Learning) Preschool 3-Year 
Old Program at Hill and Plain Elementary School.  This program 
provides services for children with special needs and their typical peers 
together within one setting.  While your child would be receiving the 
benefit of a high-quality preschool program he/she is also serving as a role 
model community friend for the special needs children. Therefore, it is 
important that the children who participate in the program demonstrate 
age appropriate skills.  In particular, your child should possess strong 
language skills and social skills to encourage interaction among all the 
children. Applications are available online under District Information 
Excel Preschool Program at www.newmilfordps.org.   
 
Please send in your application, or any questions, to Linda Morse at 
morsel@newmilfordps.org or call (860) 354-2654 x4. 
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